Track Families,

This year we will continue the tradition of having our banquet one day after state. That
means that we will be hosting the banquet on June 27th. We will be hosting our banquet
outside this year! Originally we were told that the construction on the school would be over,
but you all know how construction is. So we will be hosting it at 7:15 on the football field.

This year we will be doing a dessert only potluck. Each family needs to bring enough dessert
to feed 10-15 people. The coaching staff will be providing plates, napkins, silverware, drinks,
and the tables so no need to worry about that.

We will be hosting this picnic style so plan on bringing a blanket or lawn chairs.

We would love for everyone to attend as this night we celebrate every member of the HRHS
Track Team.



